

PBIS Team Meeting
October 10, 2012
Minutes

Present: Shawn, Jeremy, Wendy, Ashton, Aaron, Ashton, Christine, Kathleen, and Catrina

- *We need to come up with how to get the "PRIDE" theme out to the staff- will go over during PD time this afternoon*
- How to roll out the whole thing and when-fall?
 - Christine brought up how important it is to really get this out to staff as soon as possible
- Figure out a few areas we want to focus on- Shawn suggested hallways, lunch room?
- Do we want to roll out just a few areas in the spring and then do everything in the fall?
- Need to come up with our acknowledgment system and how we will positively reinforce correct behaviors in place before we will be able to do anything
- Possibly start breaking it down into staff meetings as far as when we will present.
- Introduce "PRIDE" poster to staff today, get approval, and then start posting them
- Ashton will be new internal coach to alleviate pressure on Wendy and Shawn
- Ashton will go to training Nov. 14 & 15th
- Lesson plans? Who will come up with them- Christine suggested having a student involvement
- Martin is on board with rewards from the school store
- Next meeting will be Nov. 21st @ 7:30 am